Richards B-V School Diatrict
2024/2025 énrollment Tormas

August 1, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians:

This memo is intended to encourage you to fill out and return the Free and Reduced Price Meal
Application you will find in your child’s packet. Many of the state and federal level funding sources we
are dependent upon for our sources of revenue are based partially or entirely upon our Free/Reduced
Meal level. In other words, the higher our level of Free/Reduced students, the more dollars we get to
spend here at Richards!

Sometimes parents/guardians are hesitant to fill this form out and return it. Rest assured no child ever
suffers any negative effects from qualifying for this status.

INFORMATION ON FREE AND REDUCED PRICED MEALS

The computer software in the cafeteria keeps track of each student by a number. When a student gives
his or her number at the checkout stand, their number is punched into the computer. The child’s
number is recorded only in the computer as to whether the student is on the full price, reduced price, or
free meals depending on their meal status. This is a very discrete process and no student, teacher or
cafeteria worker can distinguish which students qualify for free, reduced or full priced meals. If you are
interested in seeing if you would qualify for this program be sure to fill out a Free/Reduced meal
application at the beginning of each school year because this status cannot be made retroactive nor
carried over from one school year until the next.

Thanks again for your help! IfI or any of the staff members can be of assistance to you, do not hesitate to
contact us!

Dr. Melonie Bunn, Ed. D.
Superintendent
Richards R-V School District

USDA Non-discrimination Statement: In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights
regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are
prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in
any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA. Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program
information (e.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for
benefits. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800)
877-8339. Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English. To file a program complaint of
discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found online at:

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint filing cust.html, and at any USDA office, or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of
the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or letter to
USDA by: (1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or (3) email: program.intake@usda.gov. This institution is an equal opportunity
provider.
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